
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 28, 2011

TO: Honorable Joe Straus, Speaker of the House, House of Representatives 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HR2689 by McClendon (Suspending limitations on conference committee jurisdiction, H.B. 
No. 2327.)

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The resolution would suspend House Rule 13, section 9(a)(3) to add text on a matter which is not in 
disagreement to specify that a mass transit entity is not required to participate in the establishment and 
operation of the motor-bus-only- lane pilot program. This would not result in a significant fiscal 
impact to the state.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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